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SCHOOL NEWS
Welcome to a new and exciting school
year at KCS! I want to extend a warm
welcome to all our students, families,
and staff, both new and returning. 
King’s is committed to providing a safe,
supportive, and engaging environment
where every student can thrive. Our
dedicated team of Christian educators
is passionate about inspiring a love for
the Lord and for learning and helping
each child reach their full potential. 
We also believe that education is a
partnership between home and school,
and we value your involvement in your
child’s educational journey. Throughout
the year, you will have numerous
opportunities to engage with our school
community, whether through parent-
teacher meetings, school events, or
volunteer opportunities. 
As we begin this school year, I
encourage our students to embrace
new challenges, explore their interests,
and build lasting friendships. Parents,
thank you for entrusting us with your
child’s education. We are excited to
work together to make this a
memorable and successful year. 

Paul Sutherland 

IMPORTANT DATES

WELCOME NEW STAFF
We are thrilled to have some new faces on our staff

this year, as well as some familiar faces in new roles!

Mary-Rose Mack - Music
Saige McCann - Grade 8
Tracy Stalker
K-5 Educational Support Services Coordinator 
Darla Uhlenberg-CEA
Melissa Hansma-CEA
Kara Vanderveen-CEA
Vanessa Chapman - K-7 Assistant Principal 
Christine Ondang -
Educational Support Services Coordinator
Candice Scott - Administrative Assistant
Kristen Stevenson - Community Engagement 
Coordinator
Pam Treleaven - Admin. Systems Manager, 
Advancement Director
Bonnie Landie - formerly Ms. Witten, Congratulations!

PIZZA DAYS & HOT LUNCH
Pizza Days- October 7, 21, 28
Soup Days - October 1, 15, 29
6-12 Hot Lunch TACOS - October 8
K-5 Hot Lunch GRILLED CHEESE  - October 22

October 1  Photo Day
October 14  Thanksgiving-No School
October 18  Fall Fair
October 25  Pro D Day
October 29  Photo Retakes

info@kingschristianschool.com




